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Vermont Board of Medical Practice 
Minutes of the June 16, 2021 Board Meeting 

Meeting Conducted via Phone 

Approved 

1. Call to Order; Call the Roll; Acknowledge Guests:
Dr. Bernstein called the meeting to order at 12:14 p.m.

Members Present via phone: 

Richard Clattenburg, MD; Leo LeCours; David Liebow, DPM; Sarah McClain; Frank Heald; William 
Hoser PA-C; Gail Falk; Brent Burgee MD; Patricia Hunter; Ryan Sexton MD 

Others in Attendance via phone: 
David Herlihy, Executive Director; Scott Frennier, Investigator; Tracy Hayes Medical Licensing 
Specialist  

2. Public Comments:   None

3. Presentation of Applications (Recommendations were in the form of motions by the
member making the recommendation).

Dr. Bernstein moved for the issuance of Physician and Physician Assistant
Licenses/Certifications for:

Ankush Bansal MD  Randall Holcombe MD Carolyn Koulouris MD 
Karolina Lapinska AA-C Heng-Hsiao Liu MD  Diane Lusas MD 
Michael Phillips PA-C Kevin Qin MD Philip Schafer PA-C 
Joan Stoler MD Lauren Suggs MD  Gary Taylor PA-C 
Richard Wilson MD 

Recommended by Mr. Hoser for licensure. Seconded by Ms. Hunter, passed, opposed: 
none; recused: none; abstained: none. 

Dr. Bernstein moved for the issuance of Physician Limited-Temporary-Licenses for: 

Nigel Abraham MD  John DeCaro III MD  Brendan McNeish MD 

Recommended by Ms. McClain for Limited Temporary Physician licensure.  Seconded by 
Dr. Clattenburg, passed, opposed: none; recused: none; abstained: none. 

4. Other Business:

5. Next Regular Board meeting: July 7, 2021, 12 p.m., via Teams, Vermont.
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6. Adjournment 
 
Dr. Bernstein adjourned the meeting at 12:25 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tracy Hayes 

 


